
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yarrow News 
Spring 2 

Meet the Greeks! 

As the SATs tests approach, the 

single greatest thing your child 

can do to prepare is also the 

easiest…to read! This will also 

have numerous other benefits 

such as supporting spelling, 

grammar and providing writing 

ideas. 

Research suggests                           

that children who                     

read regularly are                   

more likely to be successful 

so…what are you waiting for! 

 

March already! I can’t believe how quickly 

this year is going and I’m sure the news 

about your children’s high school places will 

only exaggerate that! But before that, we’ve 

still got lots of exciting learning to enjoy… 

In English, we will be finishing our nature 

documentaries and will also be creating some 

animal art to go with this. In reading, we will 

be finishing off our class novel ‘Holes’ and 

will be comparing it to the film. 

In topic, we will be looking at Ancient 

Greece, focusing on the legacy they left, 

Greek food, the Olympics, the battle 

between Athens and Sparta and the origins 

of democracy…another busy term begins! 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
18th March – SATs meeting 
(letter to follow) 
 
27th March – Parents 
evening 
 
5th April – Close for Half-
term 

 
 
 

Check out all of the latest goings on 

in Yarrow class by following us on 

Twitter!  

@Yarrow_class 

 

A special mention for all of 

Year 6 for their assembly 

full of awesomeness before 

half term! 


